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Progress
We hope to find you all well. We are finishing up our seventh week of deputation and have been in more than
20 churches and 4 states. We have been amazed by the goodness of God's people and his faithfulness to our
family. We have just hit a milestone of 16% for our support and we praise the Lord for helping us thus far.
Our prayer cards got stuck in Atlanta, but we should be receiving the new shipment soon and we will get those
mailed out as soon as we receive them for everyone waiting. We apologize for the delay.

Planning
We are all enjoying this new season of travel and deputation and our kids have enjoyed making many new
friends along the way.
We are looking forward to the months ahead and still have some open dates to fill if your church may be
interested in having us to present our burden and call the Lord has given us.

Prayer

Please help us pray for:
-safety as we travel
-guidance and wisdom as we try to plan a trip back to Honduras in the fall
-funds to purchase the land beside the Children’s Home and a vehicle in Honduras

Thank you to all who have already partnered with us in financial support but also prayer. We are eternally
grateful for each and everyone one of you.

Love in Christ,
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Jeremiah, Kelsey, Tucker, Hudson & Amelia




